Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 12:15 PM

To: 'Rick Marment'

Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case # RO00000208 Palace Garage
Attachments: RO208_DIR_L_2018-04-09.pdf

Rick,

The site is in the process of closing. A 60 day public comment period closed on December 18, 2017, regarding
the potential closure. You should have received a flyer as the adjacent property owner. On April 9", ACDEH
requested the wells be destroyed by May 18™. A closure summary package should be issued by the end of
June 2018, provided no problems are encountered with the well destruction and waste removal. | see that you
were not copied with that letter, so have attached it.

| have also noted your new address. Thanks for letting us know you have moved.

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Rick Marment [mailto:rmar8969@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 11:58 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>
Subject: Fuel Leak Case # RO00000208 Palace Garage

Mark:

My name is Rick Marment and | own the property adjacent (14332 Washington Ave.) to Palace Garage/14336
Washington Ave. Can you please advise if this property has been cleared by all agencies involved. Also, if you are still
sending out correspondence, please correct my email address and mailing address. Thank.

Thanks

Rick Marment

8780 Golf Canyon Court
Reno, NV 89523
916-300-9983
rmar8969 @gmail.com







